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From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Ng, Wilson (BOS); Major, Erica (BOS)
Subject: FW: Support extending eviction protections through June 30, 2021
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 11:32:47 AM

From: anastasia Yovanopoulos <shashacooks@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2021 10:53 AM
To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS) <aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>; Melgar, Myrna (BOS)
<myrna.melgar@sfgov.org>; Preston, Dean (BOS) <dean.preston@sfgov.org>
Cc: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Support extending eviction protections through June 30, 2021
 

 

 
 Dear Land Use Committee Chair Melgar and members, Supervisors Peskin and
Preston,
 
RE: Extending eviction protections in Ordinance No. 216-20
 
Would you please support amending the Administrative
Code to extend residential eviction protections in Ordinance No. 216-20 through
June 30th 2021, and forward this agenda item to the BOS as a Committee
report? 
 
It is essential to extend the protections in Ordinance No. 216-20 three months beyond
the original end date of March 31, 2020, so that its protections last (at least) through
June 30, 2021, due to the continuing COVID-19 crisis and recent surge in the
pandemic in the Bay Area and nationally.
 
Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
Anastasia Yovanopoulos
District #8 tenant
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